
 
 
Melinda Tilton called the meeting to order at 2:02 p.m. in the SUB Bridger room. 
 
The minutes of February 13 were accepted as presented. 
 
I. ITEM – FIRST READING 
 
Item 52  BMIS 150 Computer Literacy.  Change title to Introduction to Cyber Security and change 
course description. 
 
Brian Gurney, Business Administration, noted that BMIS 150 is currently in Gen Ed category I. C. 
Communication & Information Literacy, but has not been offered for a while.  They would like to 
modify the course title, description, and outcomes.  Mr. Gurney has taught Introduction to Cyber 
Security as a seminar and it has done well.  This course, as modified, would be good for any major 
on campus, so it is appropriate to Gen Ed. 
 
Brenda Dockery, Business Administration, noted that she is on the High Impact Practices team, and 
MSUB needs a freshman-level high impact course.  The modified BMIS 150 would fit that bill 
perfectly. 
 
It was noted that BMIS 150 Computer Literacy 
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The question was raised as to what the students will do in relation to the outcomes of the Gen Ed 
category.  Mr. Gurney responded that the students will do case write ups and hands-on exercises 
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Tom Regele will do IV. Cultural Diversity 
Jim Barron will do V. A. Fine Arts 
Tien Chih will do V. B. Humanities 
 
B.  Draft Gen Ed Program Learning Outcomes 
Ms. Tilton & Dr. Barron stated that rather than using these 30 outcomes covering each category, 
that we use outcomes that cover the whole program.  Using the rubrics from AAC&U, they 
presented outcomes which the current categories fit into.  Assessment will be through both the ETS 
Proficiency Profile and an e-portfolio of signature works submitted by the student.  We would not 
need to review all of the e-portfolios, but rather take a random sample.  That said, four of our Gen 
Ed categories will need a group of faculty to review e-portfolio submissions:  History, Fine Arts, 
Communicati


